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Rainhouse welcomes
the Indigenous 
Prosperity Centre

Executive Director

Indigenous
Prosperity Centre

On Monday November 7th, 2022 Rainhouse
Manufacturing Canada Ltd. welcomed the Indigenous
Prosperity Centre's Executive Director Christina Clarke
to come for a tour of our facility. Rainhouse aspires to
align with establishments who have the same
environmental consciousness surrounding renewable
energy.

The Indigenous Prosperity Centre (IPC) will create a
connection point for Indigenous business and
communities located on Southern Vancouver Island.
IPC recognizes we need to work as One. As we bring
our strengths together, across all sectors, in an
ecosystem that supports innovation, collaboration and
inclusion.

Rainhouse is looking forward to building a strong
relationship with IPC as well as the First Nations and
Indigenous people on Southern Vancouver Island.

Before joining the IPC, Christina spent 27 years
with the Songhees Nation, serving as Senior
Finance Manager, Executive Director and finally
as inaugural CEO of the Songhees Development
Corporation, overseeing three companies and
partnerships in Tourism & Hospitality, Property
Holdings, Cannabis Retail and Marine Industry.

A graduate of the University of Victoria, Christina
is proud of her ancestors, NunatuKavut (Inuit
European) on her Mother's side and Irish on her
Father's side. She is a board member of the
Greater Victoria Chamber of Commerce and a
former board member of the Greater Victoria
Harbour Authority and South Island Prosperity
Partnership. In 2022, she was appointed to UVic’s
Board of Governors.

The Indigenous Prosperity Centre
(IPC) is a not-for-profit committed

to the self-directed economic
vision of First Nations and

Indigenous people on Southern
Vancouver Island. 
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"We have all the
ingredients for a

thriving economy and
true prosperity, defined
in the broadest sense
to include well-being
for everyone and our

environment"
-Christina Clarke


